We are having a further teaching course in Epidemiology and Prevention

in Singapore in early September and he is going to be with us, as well as
Robert Beaglehole, Dick Brand and myself and a Singapore Epidemiologist, Dr
Lee Hin Peng, comprising the Faculty.

I have sent a copy of this to Dick Remington and will also send a copy to
Mischel Ibrahim in North Carolina. It would be good if you could bring to
light a suitable person to work with us.

With kind regards

yours sincerely

P
I. Prior
QEBECTOR

Encs.




